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SUBJECT 
 

Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board 
Communication 
 

ISSUE 

 
The Board will discuss issues or concerns 
with the existing communication process. 
 

STAFF PRESENTER 
 

Nancy Adams, Transportation Planner 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

This item is for Board discussion.  No 
action is required.  

  

BACKGROUND 
 
Until 2021, staff support to the BPAB was provided by the Transportation Planner and the 
Deputy Director of Traffic Engineering.  
 
One of the priorities of the Board Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan Update 2018 (BPMPU 
2018) was to hire a Bicycle and Pedestrian Coordinator/Active Transportation Planner which 
occurred in January 2021. 
 
There have been some recent comments from Board members about enhancing communication 
between staff and the public.   
 
 
ANALYSIS 
 
Currently, staff communicates largely through the BPAB Board meetings.  Occasionally 
Board members will contact staff directly about bicycle and pedestrian issues or items they 
have observed out in the community. 
 
This item will provide the Board an opportunity to express their concerns about the current 
communication process which can help staff assess how to address these concerns. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
This item is for Board discussion.  No action is required.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


